OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS AZTEC DISTRICT OPFiCE

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT A N e
GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER A. SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

November 8, 1996
Certified P-471-215-170

Ms Joanne Morgan
Southwest Prod Co

777 S Central Expwy Ste 7E
Richardson TX 75080

RE: Fannie Ward #1, K-18-30N-11W, 30-045-09481
Wright State Com #1, A-16-27N-12W, 30-045-06590

Dear Ms Morgan:

We mailed several letters to Southwest Production regarding the above referenced wells in an effort
to bring them into compliance with New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Rules #201, 202 and 203.
They are dated July 27, 1992, May 25, 1993, and July 23, 1993. (Please see attachments).

Southwest Production Company responded once by submitting a Sundry Report (C-103) dated
August 8, 1993, and signed by Mr. Joseph P. Driscoll. Mr. Driscoll asked for, and was granted, a
one year extension for working on the referenced wells. This extension expired in August 1994,
please see attached. To this date there has been no work done on the subject wells.

Notice is hereby given that you have until December 13, 1996, to bring these wells under full
compliance as stated above. Failure to do this will compel us to bring a case before the docket for

hearing to show cause why the Fannie Ward #1 and Wright State Com #1 should not be plugged and
abandoned according to a Division approved plugging program.

Sim

Ernest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector

EC/sh
Enc. 4

cc: Rand Carroll, TA file, Well files, EC file

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION - 2040 S Pacheco- Santa Fe, NM 87506 - (505) 827-7131



